RE: Drakesboro CDBG letter

Nelson, Jared (Pennyrile ADD) <Jared.Nelson@ky.gov>
Wed 3/15/2023 1:38 PM
To: Ryan Driskill <rdrisk@hotmail.com>

Good afternoon Ryan,

As indicated in the below correspondence, the city sent their signed letter back to DLG on Oct. 25, 2021 but did
not copy us. Is there a chance it’s still in the email outbox?

Additionally — we received word from DLG today that if the project cannot begin construction by May 1 of this
year, they will ask for grant funding to be pulled. We have already reached out to the project engineer for an

update. Will let you know when we hear something.

Jared Nelson

Community Development Specialist
Pennyrile Area Development District
300 Hammond Drive

Hopkinsville, KY 42240

Office: 270-886-9484

Mobile: 270-836-7721

Fax: 270-886-3211

www.peadd.org

From: Peters, Jennifer (DLG) <Jennifer.Peters@ky.gov>
sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 2:52 PM

To: DRAKESBR CITY BUILDING <drakesboro@comcast.net>
Cc: Frogue, Amy (Pennyrile ADD) <Amy.Frogue @ky.gov>
Subject: RE: signed approval letter

Received thank you. I will be in touch with Amy Frogue and we will move to the next
step.

From: DRAKESBR CITY BUILDING <drakesboro@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 6:06 PM

To: Peters, Jennifer (DLG) <Jennifer.Peters@ky.gov>

Subject: signed approval letter

+CAUTION** PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites. Please contact the COT Service
Desk ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.

Thank you and please let me know of anything else you may need.
Sandy Goff
City Clerk



